
Tezpur University selected for Visitor’s “Best University” Award  

 

In what can be described as a rare honour, Tezpur University has been selected for the Visitor’s 

Award in the ‘Best University’ category. A Press Release issued from the Rashtrapati Bhawan on 

March 7, 2016, states that the award will be presented by the Hon’ble President Shri Pranab 

Mukherjee on March 14, 2016 in a function to be held at the Rashtrapati Bhawan. The Vice 

Chancellor of the University Prof. Mihir K. Chaudhuri has already been invited to receive the 

award. The award is being presented to the University in recognition of its achievement in the 

fields of academics including research, infrastructure, placement, extra-curricular activities, etc. 

during the years 2013-14 and 2014-15. In an elated gesture, Prof. Chaudhuri has thanked the 

Presidency for reaching out to recognize the hard works done in a far-flung area of the country. 

“We have given our blood and sweat to the University’s growth and we are happy that they are 

being duly recognized. The joyous moment is shared with the faculty, non-teaching staff, 

students and all other members of the University community”, he added.   


